
Comment from James Taylor 

I currently own a 2008 GMC Yukon. My VIN is on the recall list. Everytime I have a family member 
inside the vehicle I am concerned. I have contacted GMC in Memphis numerous times and told 
everytime GMC is appealing the decision for the Takata Recall. I have consulted an attorney for 
future reference in case a member of my family is injuried. Can we please resolve this problem with 
a safe airbag installed in my families Vehicle. 
  

 


